
 
 
The Newborn Brain Society (NBS) is a non-profit organization with a mission to advance 
newborn brain care through international multidisciplinary collaboration, education, and 
innovation among clinicians, scientists, and parents. The organization was incorporated in 
August 2019 and welcomed its first members in January 2020.  
 
The NBS has developed outstanding resources, including:  

o Weekly webinars available free to the public and 
archived online for members 

o Review publications covering important topics in 
Neonatal Neurology including a double issue on the 
management of neonatal encephalopathy in Seminars of 
Fetal and Neonatal Medicine 

o Resources for research and quality improvement projects  
 

In 2022, the NBS assumed operations of the International 
Newborn Brain Conference, and will host the next conference in 
Clearwater, FL February 8-11, 2023. The NBS welcomes new 
members year-round. Membership is free for trainees! For more 
information, contact info@newbornbrainsociety.org. 
 
 
 
 
 


